As a prospective candidate for the 2009 elections it is very disconcerting to consider the impact that this
Legislation would cause. The contributors to my campaign are voters who voted for term limits and they are
very concerned that they would be disenfranchised if I did not run in 2009. It is my opinion that it would be
unfair for there to be any changes at this late stage. Candidates who have been running a campaign should not
be forced to stop campaigning close shop and sell the equipment they have already purchased. How would that
be handled in C-Smart? The equipment would have to be sold at a loss. If the Mayor really thought of the
economy he would never have created this costly and unfair situation.

Ms. E. King



